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Phone : 0471-2320637
G3-409/2017 Dated: 15.04.2017

To
The Chief Conservator of Forests
Southern Circle, Kollam

Sir,‘
Sub:-  Drawing UG cable line - Getting Forest clearance - reg.
Ref:- (1)  Proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/25488 submitted by Assistant

Engineer, Electrical Section, Kallara.
(2)  That Office letter NO.QC5-1639/17 dtd 23.03.2017.

Kind attention is invited to above reference cited. As per that office
direction under reference 2™ cited, Assistant Engineer, Kallara had submitted the
revised proposal No.FP/KL/VELEC/25488 against proposal No. FP/KL/VELEC/23342
for laying UG Cable for Total Electrification project.  The proposal No.
FP/KL/VELEC/25488 for laying UG cable for total electrification is submitted

herewith for favour of further necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: Proposal 4 sets %/

Site Inspection report of DFO
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Divisional Forest Officer
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